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 KIWANIS MEETING OF April 1, 2024 
 
 

We had seven attended our lunch meeting. Five were members plus two 
quests. Members included Maria, Anne, Ben G, Shane, and Bob. Pat's 
guest was Brenda who is involved with a foundation called "Secret Laws Of 
Life". She is considering membership. Our second quest was Kallie, 
President of the UWGB Circle K. 
 
Maria led us with the pledge and prayer. We sang "Take me out to the ball 
game". Happy dollars were provided by Maria who went skiing in Utah and 
avoided another accident. Shane had a happy dollar for GBASO receiving 
two recent large donations. Our speaker, Kallie, had a happy dollar for the 
start of the Brewer season. Shane also asked the club to consider another 
$1,000 donation to GBASO. 
 
Kallie, gave us an update on UWGB Circle K Club. They are finally back to 
15 members but very few ever attend meetings. 
Kallie reviewed their Social Projects. She did not mention either any Fund 
Raising or Social Events that UWGB Circle K was involved in this school 
year. Kallie asked our club to consider a $1,000 donation so that she can 
attend the 2024 annual Kiwanis convention from July 3rd to 5th in Denver. 
 
Our next lunch meeting will be Monday April 15th. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


